
 

 

I’ve been working for the Translation Bureau as a translator since 2021. I started 

my involvement with CAPE in February 2024 as a steward, when I became a 

steward, and later assumed the position of TR director. As a language specialist, 

bilingualism issues within federal institutions interest me keenly. 

I am looking forward to contributing to CAPE’s advocacy work in support of 

workers’ interests and the values of equity and inclusion. I believe that unions are 

a valuable democratic institution, and we need to do all we can to strengthen 

their role. 


